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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Hoey, Kiersten [khoey@craworld.com]
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2012 12:51 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: RO 2908 (Livermore) Well Installations ~COR-312264-2012~
Attachments: 312264-13-FIG2.pdf

Hi Jerry, 
I just wanted to let you know ahead of time, that we will not be able to advance the well proposed on the south side of 
Livermore Avenue [adjacent to the fountain (large circle)].  Based on a large number of utilities and utility boxes in the 
planter, it cannot be installed there.  Additionally it cannot be install in the lane due to underground utilities, would cause 
traffic issues every time the well was sampled, and would also be quite hazardous to the safety of the samplers.  We will 
be installing shallow wells adjacent to CPT1 and adjacent to SB-3, as requested in your December 14, 2011 letter.  Well 
installation is scheduled for February 14-17. 
 
Thank you, 
Kiersten 
 

_______________________________     
Kiersten Hoey 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) 
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A 
Emeryville, CA 94608 
Phone: 510-420-3347 
Cell: 916-919-0358 
Email: khoey@craworld.com 
www.craworld.com 
Think before you print  
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time! 

This communication and any accompanying document(s) are confidential and are intended for the sole use of the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please notify me at the telephone number shown above or by return e-mail and delete this e-mail and any copies.  You are advised that any disclosure, copying, 
distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance upon the communication without consent is strictly prohibited. Thank you. 

 




